To: "shentonpark@westernpower.com.au™ <shentonpark@westernpower.com.au>,
Ce: "Caroline Raphael™ <caroline.raphael@westernpower.com.au>,

Bee:

Subject: CITY OF NEDLANDS Submission - Shenton Park Substation

From:  Jennifer Heyes <jheyes@nedlands.wa.gov.au> - Wednesday 04/04/2012 03:34 PM

History: This message has been replied to.

Proposal to Establish New Shenton Park Zone Substation — Submission by City of Nedtands

Please be advised that the timeframe provided for submissions does not provide sufficient time for a
report to be put to Council for a formal comment.

The comments below are that of the City of Nedlands (CoN) Mayor and Administration following
attendance of the workshop session held on 27 March 2012;

1. If Strategy 3 is adopted it appears that the proposed upgraded sub-stations will be no larger
(because of more efficient equipment) and more lines are decommissioned (and can therefore
be removed) than new ones added. This would be beneficial to CoN;

2. ltis requested that the CoN and its residents continue to be consulted in relation to all
proposed substation upgrades/decommissions within and adjoining the CoN, and including
changes to fransmission lines;

3. ltis requested that when the two new transmission lines between the Shenton Park and
Medical Centre sub-stations are being planned and implemented (probably along Smyth
Road), that the poles are located to allow for a round-about at the corner of Smyth and
Monash.

If you have any queries please contact me on 9273 3524.
Regards,

Jennifer Heyes
‘Manager Statutory Planning

iistration Centre
ing Hwy Nedlands WA 6009
Box 7 Nedhnds WA 6909
33500 F 9273 3670

@ City of Nedlands
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